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Concerns regarding 20th Nov FuM Election meeting 

Dear all, 

As DSA representatives and doctoral students elected in FuM, we write with regards to our concerns about the 

FuM meeting yesterday. 

We are shocked, ashamed and strongly disappointed. 

As we all know, FuM is the highest decision-making board of MF. This council meeting should not be able to 

escalate like it did yesterday. Aggressive and disrespectful behaviour towards both candidates and other members 

of the council is highly unprofessional and not allowed, violating the regulations of FuM point 10. Unfortunately, 

we have witnessed this without proper moderation, neither by the council nor the moderator. Decisions cannot be 

made in this unprofessional and ill-informed environment. 

The claims made yesterday of this sort and magnitude should not be made during this election FuM meeting 

without details and a proper investigation performed. This particular meeting is not for understanding and 

clarifying incidents. These kinds of accusations don’t just hurt the person in question, but the entire organisation 

and should be handled at an appropriate time and with extreme care. 

We wish to experience a professional and respectful environment to be able to make correct decisions and bring 

efficient outcomes for all of MF through FuM. 

We hope this important concern will be handled with strong care for the upcoming sessions. 

 


